
Welcome to Nursery                                                                       

Class 
Dear Parents and Children, 

We can’t wait for September to see you all back or just starting your time at St Matthias! We are 

delighted that you are coming to our Nursery in September and we thought it would be helpful for you all 

to have an idea of what to expect on your return.  

 You will now be in Nursery Class. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is your new classroom. In the summer it 

will be getting it all set up and ready for you! 

There will be a role-play area, art area, 

writing area, maths area, ICT area and some 

work tables.  We also have a lovely outside 

area where we will spend most of our time. 

In the morning, you will enter the 

school and say goodbye to your 

family next to the climbing frame 

and then go to the corridor to find 

your peg. Your name and photo 

will be on it when you arrive.   

Exciting news! Next 

term our topic will 

be entitled ‘All 

About Me and 

Traditional Tales’. 

We will be finding 

out about our five 

senses through 

Brown Bear, Brown 

Bear and will 

explore traditional 

tales. 

We also use the Reception 

classroom so we have a very big 

classroom and lots of areas to 

explore.  

Finally, just to say that we can’t wait to see your smiling faces in Nursery Class! Have a fantastic summer holiday.  

Best wishes and stay safe,   

Mr Salmon, Mrs Cale and Mrs Cook 


